
Puget Sound Energy 
P.O. Box 97034 

Bellevue, WA 98009-9734 
pse.com 

August 6, 2024 

Filed Via Web Portal 

Jeff Killip, Executive Director and Secretary Washington 
Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA  98503 

RE:  Docket UE-240550 (Advice No. 2024-26) 
Puget Sound Energy’s Electric Tariff Revision – Do Not Redocket 

Dear Executive Director Killip: 

Puget Sound Energy (“PSE”) hereby submits in connection with Docket UE-240550 the 
following revised electric tariff sheet as a substitution for the tariff sheet that accompanied its 
July 11, 2024 filing, submitted under Advice No. 2024-26.  

WN U-60 - (Electric Tariff): 
Original Sheet 129-A.8 Low Income Program (Continued) 

The purpose of this substitute filing is to incorporate a revision to the Company’s proposed 
Arrearage Management Plan (“AMP”) to add clarifying language defining ‘late payment’ and 
‘missed payment’. This revision was proposed by Commission Staff.   
Additionally, PSE agrees that the LIAC will periodically re-evaluate the AMP design to 
consider revisions to the AMP. After October 1, 2025, PSE and the LIAC plan to revisit the 
following:  

• are the eligibility and terms successfully incrementally reducing customers’ past due
balances,

• customer experience and application process,
• program administration and implementation, and
• enrollment and de-enrollment terms.

The tariff sheet described herein reflects the original issue date of July 11, 2024, and the original 
effective date of August 10, 2024.  Posting of proposed tariff changes, as required by WAC 480-
100-193, is being accomplished by posting the proposed tariff sheets on the PSE web site
coincident with the date of this transmittal letter.
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Please contact Veronica Martin at veronica.martin@pse.com for additional information about 
this filing.  If you have any other questions, please contact me at birud.jhaveri@pse.com. 
  

Sincerely, 

/s/ Birud D. Jhaveri 
Birud D. Jhaveri 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Puget Sound Energy 
PO Box 97034, BEL10W 
Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 
Birud.Jhaveri@pse.com 

 
cc:  Tad O’Neill, Public Counsel 

Sheree Carson, Perkins Coie 
 

Attachments: 
Electric Tariff Sheet (listed above) 
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